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  Air Quality    

Former graduate student from the CSC, Grant McKercher, published 

an article on small, portable, low-cost air pollution monitors. 

Recently, small air pollution monitors have been accessible for 

researchers and individuals to obtain accurate personal exposures to 

the pollution around them. Mobile monitors allow citizens hands on 

experience and gain understanding of how air pollution is collected 

and analyzed. Many of these monitors are used for application but 

many have limitations. The aim of this paper is to review the 

characteristics of small, low-cost, air pollution monitors. LEARN 

MORE

   Video Of The Week  

Check out one of our Videos For Science episodes featuring 

Kathryn Brautigam. Kathryn is a Ph.D. student working in 

Dr. Blake Grisham's Climate Response Lab in the 

Department of Natural Resources Management. Her 

research is looking at the winter ecology of the Sandhill 

crane population in the context of land use and climate 

change at Muleshoe National Wildlife Refuge in Muleshoe, 

TX.  WATCH NOW

http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0269749116307321
http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0269749116307321
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b_ZsaFsd8xY
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL313QyNgVQAJjNsHceWa3u5tp3EpVbwgx
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/nrm/people/graduatestudents/brautigam.php
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b_ZsaFsd8xY
https://www.facebook.com/TTUClimateScienceCenter/?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/TTUCSC
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0Ik7t5eOtbzuOB0ikPoXGQ
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/csc/



